
 

 

 

05 March 2024 
 

Great Big School Clean 
18th – 28th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The Great British Spring Clean 2024 is just around the corner! As a school, we are going to be 
taking part in a litter pick within our school grounds and also some of the surrounding areas. The 
children will be taking it in turns to collect litter throughout the week. It will then be collected by 
the council.  
 
As the children will be working hard to keep our environment beautiful and free of litter, we 
would like to reach out to our families and ask if you would kindly sponsor your child’s litter-
picking efforts. You could ask friends, neighbours and family members. 
 
School council have decided to use the fund-raising money to improve our school wildlife area and 
also our school grounds, by re-planting our flower beds to encourage new wildlife.  
 
Please use the sponsorship form attached to record names and monies raised.  
 
We ask that Parents/Carers collect the sponsorship money and make the full payment via 
ParentPay or pay the money in at your local PayPoint via a barcode letter. Barcodes will need to 
be requested via the main office. Where you make a payment via a barcode letter, please ensure 
you attach the receipt to the sponsorship form.  
 
Please could all sponsorship money be paid no later than Thursday 28th March 2024.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Smithard 
Vice Principal 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

Sponsorship Form 
 

 
 
Pupil name ………………………………………………………   Class ……………………………………….. 
 

Date Name Message of support 
Amount 
donated 

£ 
Collected 

     

     

     

     

     

     

      

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

 
Total raised £….………… 
 
Please confirm how you have paid the sponsorship 

□ Paid directly to ParentPay   

 

□ Paid at my local PayPoint on ………………………….. (Please attach receipt) 


